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Dear Sir: O g

We have reviewed the Draft Environ = ental State =ent (DES) for the Bison Basin
Project of Ogle Petroleun, Inc. which arrived with your letter dated
9 June 1980.

We noted that the Corps of Engineers was not listed on page 6-1 as having
received a copy of this DES. On 21 : love =ber 1979 ve responded to a request to
review the Environ = ental Report (ER) by Ogle Petroleu= regarding this project.

We are inclosing a copy of our original letter at it was sent to Mr. Catchpole
in California. The project, as described in the DES, has net changed
appreciably fro = the ER and, as we stated in the afore=entioned letter,
the activity for purposes of Section 404 of the Clean Water Act would be
authorized under the Nationwide pernit.

|If you have any questions please contact this offic:e.

Sincerely, I
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